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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

 

ELF Jr The Musical  
On Tuesday Y3, Y4 & Y5 performed this year’s play of 

ELF Jr The Musical. The children did an amazing job of 
remembering their lines and rehearsing the songs to 

make sure that they told the story of Buddy the Elf 

and his travels to New York City. Well Done Everyone!  
 

Shine Star Shine Musical 
On Thursday Reception and Year 1 performed their 

nativity play called 'Shine, Star 

Shine'. The children did a wonderful 
job remembering their lines, singing 

their songs, and doing all the actions. 
They were all shining stars on our 

stage. Well done, everyone!   
 

Panto 

The whole school visited the Brindley Theatre on 
Wednesday to watch Jack and the Beanstalk. The 

children had a wonderful time, were very well behaved 
and represented St Alberts excellently.  

 

Awards Assembly 
On Monday 19th December we will be holding our 

Awards Assembly at 9.15am, where awards for 
Attendance, Progress and Outstanding 

Awards will be presented. If your child is 

receiving an award, then you will have 
already been contacted and therefore are 

invited to see your child receive their 
award. All parents are welcome to attend. 

 
Christmas Raffle  

Thank you to so many of you who have purchased our 

Christmas Raffle Tickets. The funds will go towards 
creating new opportunities for all of our children to 

enjoy in the new year. The tickets will be drawn on 
Monday 19th December in our Awards Assembly and 

winners will be contacted to come and collect their 

prize. Good Luck! 
 

Y5/Y6 Jingle Bell Ball  
On Monday 19th December Y5 and Y6 will be having 

their very own Jingle Bell Ball in the school hall. 
Children can wear party clothes and a contribution of 

£1 is to be made to the class 

teacher or school office.  
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Meal Change 
There will be a change to our school meal menu for 

next week only. This can be found on the back of this 
newsletter. There will be a Party Box on Wednesday 

which will be the normal price of £2.10 and will be the 

only option available for this day. If your child does 
not want a Party Box, then please provide them with a 

packed lunch. 
 

Nursery Applications  

Please remember the closing date for Reception 2023 
applications is the 15th of January 2023. Please make 

sure you apply before this date otherwise your 
application will be late, and you might not get your 

first preference.  
 

New Parent Governor 

Thank you to everyone who voted in our Parent 
Governor election. It was great to see so many of you 

taking part. The successful candidate was Chloe 
Hansen, who will begin her role as Parent Governor in 

the new year. Thank you to Mr Changata and Mr 

Arosanyin for their nominations we were very pleased 
to have three parents offer to take on the role. We 

wish Chloe every success in 
the role, we are sure she 

will enjoy being a Parent 

Governor.  
 

Christmas Break 
Reminder that school will close for the Christmas Break 

on Wednesday 21st December at 1.30pm and will 
return back to school on Wednesday 4th January at the 

normal time of 8.55am. We hope that you have a 

Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year!  

 

 

 

 
 

This Weeks Attendance  
Rec   87.1% 

Y1   85.7% 
Y2  87.1% 

Y3  86.5% 

Y4  84.5% 
Y5  90.3% 

Y6  86.5% 


